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Mr Jan Krzysztof ARDANOWSKI
Ministerstwo Rolnictwa i Rozwoju Wsiul. 
Wspólna 30; 
00-930 WARSZAWA 
Poland

......................., le ................... 2020






Dear Minister,

I join the cause of the Société Antifourrure https://societe-anti-fourrure.blogspot.com/ , a french anti-fur society, aiming at banning fur farming. 
Today, I kindly ask you to do everything in your power to end fur farming, as many countries have already done : United Kingdom, Austria, Scotland, North Ireland, Croatia, Czech Republic, Luxembourg, Slovenia - and more recently - Serbia,Denmark (foxes), The Netherlands (foxes), Sweden (fox farms), Germany and Norway. Spain no longer allows the construction of new mink farms.

The conditions of life and death of foxes on the farms in Poland tarnish the image of your country. Also, these farms are the fur farms, holding thousands of animals, are an abyss of expense and energy, generating real looting and waste of resources, with various forms of pollution contributing to the loss of biodiversity and global warming, vital for our survival. 

I thank you for kindly considering my request and look forward to your reply.
With much appreciation and best regards.
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